

Dear XXXXXX;
I would like to formally request that the City of Santa Cruz designate the Sergeant Derby Park court space as a dedicated pickleball facility, converting the two permanent tennis courts six permanent pickleball courts.
I am making this request based on the growing popularity of pickleball in Santa Cruz.  I play pickleball and have seen interest in the game really take off. New players are showing up every week, and people are literally crowding the sidelines waiting for court time during those sessions. This trend shows no sign of abating. Every new player leaves the court with such enthusiasm that they invariably bring a friend or two the next time they play.
The conversion of the Sergeant Derby Park courts to permanent pickleball courts will maximize the benefit of that space. Since pickleball courts occupy much less area than a tennis court, six permanent pickleball courts can be fit onto the two tennis courts. Each pickleball court can accommodate four players playing doubles (singles pickleball is almost never played). Therefore, at any given time, twenty-four players can be competing, as opposed to the maximum of eight players who might use the two tennis courts.
I would like to thank the City of Santa Cruz, the Parks and Recreation Department and the Parks and Recreation Commission for their generous support of pickleball in Santa Cruz. I hope that we’ll be able to build on that beneficial relationship by taking this next logical step.

Regards,
****** YOUR NAME ********
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